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July 31, 2015
SKHS Grade 9 and 10 Parents/Guardians,

Itis my pleasure to announce the official “roll-out” of our exciting one-to-one laptop initiative for
grade 9 and 10 students will be happening on the following dates and times:

Monday, August 24th- 3:00-8:00 PM

Tuesday, August 25th- 3:00 PM-8:00 PM

Wednesday, August 26th- 3:00 PM-8:00 PM

Thursday, August 27th- 6:30 PM-8:30 PM (after grade 9 orientation)

Parents will have the opportunity to reserve 45-minute time slots by accessing the electronic form,
which can be found on the SKHS website (http://hs.skschools.net/).

Students and at least one parent/guardian will meet in the SKHS cafeteria at their assigned meeting
time. Please be reminded that families are not responsible for any financial obligations. Please
consult the FAQ document on the high school website for more information.

All grade 9 and 10 students are required to attend the roll-out session. If any student is unable
to attend on any of the listed dates, the parent/quardian must contact the SKHS main office at
401-360-1003 to schedule an alternative date.

The program will consist of the following:

Welcome/Introduction from Principal Mezzanotte

Expectations for students and families

Supports in place-

Goals/expectations for teaching and learning

Distribution of parent-student handbook and signing of acceptable use agreement
Laptop distribution to students

Student orientation to device

Presentation to parents- blended learning, digital citizenship

Opportunity for feedback
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age, sex, race, religion, national origin, or disability in accordance with applicable laws and regulations.



[ am thrilled to meet you and to introduce you to this exciting new initiative that will be
instrumental in preparing our students for college and career success! Please email me with any
questions or concerns at rmezzanotte@skschools.net.

Respectfully,

o

Principal
South Kingstown High School



